
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 29, 2021 

 

 

Members of the community will hold a public meeting at 6:00 pm on 

Sunday, January 31, 2021 at the Pillar & Vine Community Center,  

347 S Woodward St.  The purpose of the meeting is to discuss a response to 

the Rosendale-Brandon School District regarding the possible closure of the 

Brandon Middle School. 

          

Corinne Vande Zande 

Village Clerk 

 

 

 

POSSIBLE QUORUM NOTICE 

A quorum of the Brandon Village Board may be in 

attendance at this meeting pursuant to State ex rel Badke 

v. Greendale Village Board, 173 Wis. 2d 553 (1993) and 

must be noticed as such although the Board will not vote 

or take any formal action at this meeting. Trustees will be 

attending as committee members and/or for informational 

purposes only. 

 

 

Posted on Friday, January 29, 2021 
 

Village of Brandon 
 

PO Box 385 
115 N. Center Street 

Brandon, WI  53919 
 

Phone:  920-346-5415 
Fax:  920-346-8217 
 


